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Non-Perishable Food Drive
The elementary student council is partnering with the Miller Lions
Club to host a food drive December 5th-9th. Non-perishable items, in
boxes or cans, can be brought to classrooms any day next week.
Each day the council members will collect items, and the classroom
with the highest percentage of items per student donated will win a
pizza party with the principal and get to name the animated dog in
the library! The items will be delivered by the Lions Club shortly
before Christmas. Thank you in advance for your generosity!

Second Grade Teacher
The district is looking for an additional second grade teacher and accepting applications at this time.
Our hope is that we will find a candidate to start in January so we can split the current second grade
class in half, as we have gained additional students. Our goal is always to provide the best education
possible to all of our students. Please help us in spreading the word.

Warm Clothing
We have had generous donations from individuals and groups of hats, mittens, gloves, coats, snow
pants, and snow boots. If your child is in need of some items, please do not hesitate to contact me,
your child's teacher, or Laela.

Shop Local
Thank you to the presenters that discussed the importance of shopping local with our students and
for providing Miller Bucks to the winners of your contests!
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Christmas Concerts
We are very excited, and the
children have been working
hard to prepare for their
upcoming concerts-
December 2nd at 7:00--5th-
8th Grade
December 9th at 7:00--K-4th
Grade
December 16th--Colony
Program

Dress Up Days
We will be having some fun
dress up days leading up to
Christmas break--details will
be coming soon!

End of the Second Quarter
The second quarter will end on Wednesday, December 21. We will have a 2:00 PM dismissal that day.

Merry Christmas
Merry Christmas to all of our students, staff, and families. You have made me feel so welcome, and I
am proud to be a member of such an amazing school! I hope everyone can enjoy quality family time
and have a wonderful Christmas vacation!
We will return to school on Thursday, January 5.
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